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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

 

Please be informed that the BAC II Chairman will not be able to attend the bid opening 
scheduled today, July 7, 2025 @ 1:30 PM – 2:00 PM for the projects mentioned below, 
as he is currently on Force Vacation Leave. 
 
As provided for in Section 29 of the 2016 IRR of RA 9184: 
 
 “In case the bids cannot be opened as scheduled due to justifiable reasons, the 
BAC shall take custody of the bids submitted and reschedule the opening of bids on 
the next working day or at the soonest possible time through the issuance of a Notice 
of Postponement to be posted in the PhilGEPS and website of the Procuring Entity 
concerned” 

    
 
In this regard, the Opening of Bids is hereby postponed and re-scheduled on 09 July 
2025 @ 1:30 PM – 4:00 PM. 
 

RFQ No. Project Name 
25-07-079 1,652 Pieces, Tote Bag with Drawstring Lock 

 
 
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
 
 
 
 
JUNJIE M. LABANGCO 

Department Manager III, PPMD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note: The BAC Secretariat Department confirmed that a vice-chairperson has not yet been appointed to serve in the absence of 
the chairperson. 
 


